
 
 

DATE: October 1, 2018 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 4 

 
TO:    Youth Commission 
 
FROM:   Lisa Stamps, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   City Flag/Logo 

 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Commissioners expressed interest in hosting a contest to come up with a new City flag design.  
With direction from the City Council, they were advised that the flag itself would remain the 
City Seal but they could focus on a logo for rebranding opportunities. 
 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Commissioners will discuss if they want to pursue the logo redesign on this level rather than 
changing the City flag. 
 


